
 

 
 
 
 

 
To:  All Interested Bidders and plan holders 
 
From:  Ted Triantis, CE I 
 
RE:  2022 Stormwater Repairs On-Call Contract 

ENG-2022-003 
Addendum #3 

 
Date:  April 19, 2022 
 
The following items clarify, add to, delete from and/or otherwise change and supersede 
information previously issued to you in the Bid Documents for the above-referenced project. 
As such, said items shall be considered part of the contract and receipt of this addendum 
shall be acknowledged appropriately in the bid package.  Please review the following items 
carefully and adjust your proposal accordingly.  

 
Pre-bid Minutes/Clarifications/Follow-up: 
 

1. None 
 

Changes/Additions to Bid List and Specifications: 
 

1. This addendum is covering the re-advertisement of the contract showing a revised 
Bid Opening date of April 26th, 2022 at 2pm. 

2. Please note that the Mobilization line items have been clarified on the Bid Forms 
to show the maximum of 5% as stated in the Unit-Prices Section of the Contract.  

 
Requests for additional information: 
 

1. None 
 
Any questions regarding this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Ted Triantis, at telephone 252-
329-4810 or email at ttriantis@greenvillenc.gov. 
 
Attachment 
 
ec: Lisa Kirby, PE, Engineering Department Director 
 Lynn Raynor, PE, CE III 
 
  


